
 

OVERBERG DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
 

 

NOTICE: BID CANCELLATION 
 
 

Please be advised that the following formal quotation has been cancelled. 

 
Q14-2019/20: “COMMUNICATION SUPPORT SERVICES DURING THE 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC IN THE OVERBERG” 

 
This bid was cancelled due to the Overberg district being designated a 
Covid-19 Hotspot, subsequently having to revise the communication 
strategy, and adjusting the minimum requirements.  
 
This bid will be re-advertised and all bidders who tendered previously, 
should re-apply.  
 
The municipality sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience caused and 
appreciates your understanding.  
 
Any queries regarding this may be forwarded to Mr R Geldenhuys at 
rgeldenhuys@odm.org.za 
 
 
MR D BERETTI 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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